
   Immaculate Conception Church 
Palmer Road 

Our Lady of Assumption Mission 
Miminegash 

  Bulletin from Sept 13-20, 2015 
 

Pastor: Père Albin Arsenault 
Email: palmerroadparish@gmail.com 
Website: www.palmerroadparish.com 
         Bulletin: Jean Willcock 

         Housekeeper: MaryAnn Smith 
         Custodian: Billy Myers 
   

              Sunday Collection:  

     September 6, 2015:  $2,055.00 

     Second collection:   $68.00 

     Thank you for your generosity  
 
                

               
 

           “Who do you say that I am?” 

 

 24th Sunday in Ordinary Time  
      

...   Jesus called the crowd with his disciples, 

and said to them, “Whoever wants to become 

my follower, let him deny himself and take up 

his cross and follow me. For whoever wants 

to save their life will lose it, and whoever 

loses their life for my sake, and for the sake of 

the Gospel, will save it.” 
                                                                                      

                                                 The Gospel of Mark 

                                             

 

  Proud of our Christian Heritage    
 Our new campaign, “Proud of our Christian 

Heritage” is going well and with your continuing 

support we expect to pay cash for the paint and labour 

of the beautification of the exterior of our church. 

   We invite you to take part in this campaign by 

donating $50 for a can of paint in memory of a 

deceased loved one. All donations are being recorded 

in our book at the back of the church and will be kept 

on display after the project is finished.  

  To purchase a can of paint, please visit or call the 

parish rectory at 882-2622 or contact Jean at 882-

3479. Thank you for your support. 

-------------------------------------------------------------- 

   Quotes from Pope Francis’ Encyclical  

   “Laudato Si” - “Our Common Home” 
      

       Pope Francis on the Environment: 

 

          Humanity is called to recognize the need for 

changes of lifestyle, production and consumption, in 
order to combat this warming or at least the human 
causes which produce or aggravate it.  It is true that 
there are other factors (such as volcanic activity, 
variations in the earth’s orbit and axis, the solar 
cycle), yet a number of scientific studies indicate that 
most global warming in recent decades is due to the 
great concentration of greenhouse gases (carbon 
dioxide, methane, nitrogen oxides and others) 
released mainly as a result of human activity.  
 

            News  
Tonight, Sunday, Sept 13: Palmer Rd Church 

Fundraiser: Come and enjoy an evening of 

entertainment with Johnny Ross & family and Peggy 

Clinton at the Palmer Rd Hall, beginning at 7 p.m., 

admission $10 per person. Everyone welcome. 

Proceeds to the Palmer Rd Parish Painting and Repair 

Fund. 
 

Terry Fox Run: Sunday, Sept. 20 starting at the St. 

Louis trail at 1:30 pm.   For more info contact Paul 

Dalton at 882-3750. 
 

PEI CWL will be hosting 2 Fall Conferences: at St. 

Paul’s Parish Centre, Summerside on Saturday, Sept. 

19 beginning with registration at 8:15am followed by 

Mass at 9am; and at St. Joachim’s, Vernon River on 

Saturday, Oct. 3 beginning at the same time. No 

registration fee required. Hope to see lots of CWL 

members in attendance at one of these conferences. 

Please come and bring a friend. Agenda will be on 

our website at cwlpei.ca. Lunch will be a sharing 

table. 
 

Support for Syrian refugees: Due to an outpouring 

of prayer and support for Syrian refugees, many 

people on PEI have been asking how they can assist 

with the Syrian Refugee crisis.  One very tangible 

way to help is by making a financial donation to the 

Diocesan Refugee Fund.  You can either donate 

through your local parish or mail your donation to the 

Diocese of Charlottetown, P.O. Box 907, 

Charlottetown, PE C1A 7L9.  Your donation will be 

earmarked to assist in aiding Syrian refugees 

specifically.  For information on other ways you can 

become more involved with Refugee Sponsorship, 

please contact Susan Nye-Brothers, Diocesan 

Coordinator for Refugee Sponsorship, at (902) 368-

8005 ext. 228.   
 

           Reminder   

September 15-Catechism Registration: Registration 

for the 2015-2016 Religion classes will be held on 

Tuesday, Sept. 15th at 6:30 p.m. in St Joseph's Room. 

Registration is $10.00 per child. Our Welcome Back 

Mass will be held on Tuesday, Sept 22, time to be 

announced later. We are in need of teachers for this 

fall, if you are interested please call Kathy at 882-

2583. God Bless! 

Birthright PEI Annual Fall Fun Event: Will be 

held at the Murchison Centre, on Wednesday, Sept 

16, at 7:30p.m. Enjoy the music of Kendall Docherty 

and the "Ceilidh in the City" band with special guest 

Bridgette Blanchard. Refreshments and door prizes. 

Tickets are available from Birthright volunteers or by 

calling 902 569 4308.  

Worldwide Marriage Encounter: October 16–18, 

2015 Cavendish Gateway Resort, PEI. Join us for a 

heartwarming weekend that builds on the love 

husbands and wives have for each other. For more 

information: renewmarriage@gmail.com  

                      

Thank you for your donation     

 Palmer Rd Church Repair Fund Donations    

    Proud of our Christian Heritage  
         Donations to August 23:  $12,566.00 

         Grand Total:                    $13,066.00                              
                    
                                       Thank you! 
  

                    MASS INTENTIONS  
Monday:          14/09                         10:00 a.m. 
No Mass 
Tuesday:          15/09                          9:00 a.m. 
No Mass 
Wednesday:   16/09                          9:00 a.m.   
No Mass 
Thursday:        17/09                          7:00 p.m.                 
Anniversary Mass: Robert Jones, Cyril Gaudet, 
Friday:             18/09                           9:00 a.m. 
Austin & Lottie Delaney by daughter Anne 
 

      25th  Sunday in Ordinary Time 
               September 20th,2015 
 

Saturday:    19/09                                7:00 p.m. 
For the People 
Sunday:         20/09                           (M) 9:00 a.m. 
Delores Gallant by the family                                                          
(PR)11:00 a.m. 
J.J. Gallant by the family 
 

BULLETIN: Bulletin announcements accepted up to 
Tuesday at 12 Noon in written form or by  
email:palmerroadparish@gmail.com 
 
 

BAPTISMS: Baptism will be held the 2nd Sunday of 
each month at 12:30 Please Contact the Parish Office 
for information and to make arrangements. (882-
2622) or email: palmerroadparish@gmail.com 
 
Please Note: The weekday Mass will be cancelled 
when there is a funeral, but please remember that 
anyone can attend the funeral of a brother or sister 
in Christ.  The Mass Intention scheduled for that day  
will then be offered at a later date. 
 

 

 

Intention of the Holy Father, Pope Francis for  
September 
Universal: That opportunities for education and 

employment may increase for all young people. 

 

Evangelization: That catechists may give witness by 

living in a way consistent with the faith they 

proclaim. 
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